
SALINAS UNION HIGH SCHOOL DISTRICT 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

DRAFT ENVIRONMENTAL IMPACT REPORT 
HIGH SCHOOL #5 

 
The Salinas Union High School District Board of Trustees will hold a Public Hearing to 
receive comments regarding the Draft Environmental Impact Report for the proposed 
High School #5 located on Rogge Road, Salinas, CA per CEQA Guidelines.   
 
The DRAFT EIR is available on the District website, www.salinas.k12.ca.us.   
 
The Public Hearing will be held on November 8, 2011 at 7:00 pm at 431 W. Alisal Street, 
Salinas, CA 93901.   
 
If you have any questions please contact Karen.Luna@salinasuhsd.org 
 
 
Publication Date:  October 31, 2011 
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